



St Mungo's Primary School and Nursery Class

The Future Begins Here

FOLLOW US! 45 Parson Street Glasgow G4 OPX

(0141) 552 3120

#Follow us on Twitter: St_Mungos_Pri

Headteacher: Miss M Smith

Term 1 Newsletter August 2018

AVAILABLE IN **ARABIC** AND **MANDARIN** ON REQUEST

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please take some time to read over this newsletter and keep checking your child's school bag and Twitter for more information.

I once again welcome our new staff; Miss Brown (P1), Mr Adam (P6/5) and Miss McBride (Principal Teacher). We also have some 'congratulations'; Miss Hughes got married over the Summer and is now Mrs Irvine, and congratulations to Mrs Johnstone who is now mummy to a beautiful baby girl.

I am really looking forward to another great year in St Mungo's; working with you and your family. Hopefully I will see many of you at our annual coffee morning on September 14th.

Yours sincerely, Miss Smith

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 6th September Osiligi Music Warriors in School

Friday7th September Mass

Friday 7th September Playground Pop Party (£1 for fundraising)

Tuesday 11th September P1 Photo for Evening Times

Friday 14th September Coffee Morning and 'meet the teacher'

Friday 21st September HOLIDAY

Monday 24th September HOLIDAY

Friday 28th September Headteacher for the Day (£1 for fundraising - 1 Winner)

Friday 5th October Mass

Tuesday 9th October Individual Photographs

Wednesday 10th October Class Photographs and Parents Evening

Friday 12th October In Service day – school closed

Monday 15th - Friday 19th HOLIDAY

Golden Rules

Following the Golden Rules = Golden Time (30 minutes of Golden Time each week)

- We are gentle, we don't hurt others
- We work hard, we don't waste time
- We are honest, we don't cover up the truth
- We look after our property, we don't damage things
- We listen, we don't interrupt
- We are kind and helpful, we don't hurt anybody's feelings



Standards and Quality Report

You will find our annual Standards and Quality report with this newsletter. I hope that you enjoy reading about some of our strengths from last year and our Improvement aims for the year ahead.

CURRICULAR

NEWS

Each term you will be given a curricular newsletter. This is information about what your child will be learning in class. Please

talk to your child about what they are learning.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

The school uniform is available from Be Schoolwear (formely Trutex).

The uniform is navy trousers/skirt, a blue shirt with tie or polo shirt. Cardigans and sweaters are also available.

All children should wear black footwear.

Children should bring indoor shoes to school.

We will be reviewing our uniform this year and you will have an opportunity to make suggestions.



The Parent Council needs you!

All parents are part of our Parent Forum. A Parent Council is a committee of parents appointed by you, the Parent Forum, to run matters on its behalf. A Parent Council is run by parents in the School.

The job of the Parent Council is to:

- Improve links between parents and the school
- Ensure that parents get the information that they need
- Feedback parents views to school staff
- Discuss issues of interest for example uniform and homework
- Consider setting up after school clubs for children
- · Become involved in children's learning
- Help in the recruitment of Headteachers (when required)
- Help out during a school inspection
- Run social and fundraising events run by the parent council

If you can help out, please consider coming along to the next meeting (Annual General Meeting): details will follow!

After school clubs

Keep an eye out for letters in your child's school bag about our amazing after school clubs. Last year, almost all children in the school took part in a club either at lunchtime or after school.

Fundraising

Our whole school are going to the Panto (oh yes we are!!) in December. We need to raise a lot of money to go!

We will be having a playground pop party on Friday 7th September - £1 per ticket!

We will also be selling tickets for the chance to be Headteacher for the day! Tickets are £1 each and on Friday 28th September 1 lucky (or unlucky!!) child will be Headteacher for the day!

